Franklin Township Public Schools Salutes Our Retirees

Franklin Township Board of Education Meeting June 16, 2022

"The quality of a person's life is in direct proportion to their commitment to excellence, regardless of their chosen field of endeavor." ~ Vince Lombardi Football Coach

So we salute and thank the following individuals who have shared their commitment to excellence and a portion of their lives with the students of Franklin Township Public Schools.

Anthony Panzarino

Head Groundsman / Maintenance

Robert Anderson

Custodian

Joseph Carretta

Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds

Carolyn Armstrong

Supervisor of Secondary LAL & AIS (6-12)

Marlene Kucsma

Secretary

Roberta Mitchell

Director, Fine, Visual Performing and Practical Arts

Edward Ward, III

Supervisor, Instructional Technology

Yvonne Belo-Osagie

Secretary

Michele Sidwell

Paraprofessional

Karole Kalinowski

Paraprofessional

Cynthia Miska

Paraprofessional

Russell Hall, Jr.

Head Custodian

Donna Silva-Burnett

Principal, CRS

Joy Kuchinsky

Special Education Teacher

Monireh Kharazi

School Nurse

Rosemary Vanora

Special Education Teacher

Kimberly Klitzke-DeSarno

Elementary Teacher

Timothy Minor

Elementary Teacher

Patricia Sanchez

Secretary

John Haney

Principal, EAS

Debra Hentz

Secretary

Jean Pacifico

Social Studies Teacher

Ernestine Bryant

Custodian

Domenica Letinski

Home Economics
Teacher

Ellen Beattie

Drama Teacher

Sylvia Fletcher

Paraprofessional

Linda Miller

Food Service Worker

Martha Camarda

Secretary

Diana McPherson

Custodian

Aimee Nielsen

Speech Language Specialist

Michele Stevens

Dance Teacher

Laurel Kane

Paraprofessional

Bella Bellow

School Psychologist

Janice Lawson-Perez

Food Service Manager

Celini Acosta Lawas

Food Service Worker

Cheryl Corbett

Special Education Teacher

Judy Williams

Food Service Worker

Beryl Roberts

Paraprofessional

Adrienne Alexander

Music Teacher

Cristina Robinson-Quirke

Elementary Teacher

Francis Wilson

Safety Officer

Mario Obeso

Custodian

Lori Gross

Food Service Worker

Laura Anderson

Paraprofessional

Valerie Northey

Student Assistance Coordinator

Melanie Tolud

Science Teacher

Abel Lockhart

Food Service Worker

Robert Dilello

Custodian

Florence Raup

Paraprofessional

Retirement may be an ending, a closing, but it is also a new beginning." Catherine Pulsifer, Author

To all of our retirees – thank you!

May your new beginning bring you all that you could wish for and more!

Many Thanks to the Leadership of Our School Connected Organizations for your dedication, hard work and support during the 2021-2022 school year.